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Chamber of Commerce

June 27, 2022
Dear Mr. Waller:

The Thomson-McDuffie Chamber of Commerce will be co-hosting, a sip and shop Christmas
in July, which will end with a movie shown in the Knox Shopping Center. We are
requesting permission to close off the Knox Shopping Center entrances on Main Street and
Greenway Street on Tuesday, July 19th beginning at 7:30 p.m. until the movie ends at
approximately 10:30 p.m.

We are also asking the council to approve the open container rule for this event. If you

have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Thomson-McDuffie Chamber
of Commerce at (706) 597-1000 or email debbie.jones@thomson-mcduffie.gov.

Sincerely,
Debbie H. Jones b
Executive Director
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